
Notice of Election – CRA Ontario Board opening positions

To: All Ontario Rental Store Members
From: CRA Ontario
Date: February 1, 2018
Subject: Local board positions vacancies for 2018

Did you know that our success depends on you?

We are looking to recruit for the following positions: 
2nd Vice-President, Director-at-Large (2 Positions Available). 
Now is the time to think about becoming more engaged in your association. 

If you are nominating someone who is an employee in a rental store, please note that his/her 
employer will be notified of the nomination, and will be asked for approval before a ballot is created.

Anyone who will allow their name to stand, or would like to nominate someone, should complete the 
nomination form and return it by Friday April 6th, 2018. 
By email to contact@craontario.org
By fax to 519-485-6283

***Voting will take place during our Members Meeting on April 18th.

I would like to nominate the following person.

Name of person being nominated:   _________________________________________________________

Preferred Position desired:   _______________________________________________________________

Company Name:   _______________________________________________________________________

Phone Number:   ________________________________________________________________________

Your Name and Company:   _______________________________________________________________

Nominee must be a paid up member in good standing with the Association.
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